
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

Millburn Public Schools 

 

INFORMATION ITEM 

May 16, 2010 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Ellen E. Mauer, PhD 

Subject:  Training Date #2 

 

 Barb Toney from IASB has given us a choice for a second training 
date of either Tuesday, August 2 or Thursday, August 11.  Please bring your 
calendars to the BOE meeting so that we can make a selection.   

 

 


